Thank you

I’d like to say a huge thank you to Mrs. Grey.  She has tidied up the lost property area and supplied a storage unit.

Dates for your Diary – School
Friday 10th February

In Service Day

Mond 13th February

Holiday

Tuesday 14th February

Holiday

Wednesday 15th February
Holiday

Tuesday 28th February

P6 Edinburgh Trip Information evening, 6pm





French Family Fun Evening, 6.45pm-8.00pm

Wednesday 1st March

P3 Assembly, all P3 parents welcome





P4 and P5 to Ten Pieces Concert

Friday 3rd March

P1a trip to Scotland Street Museum

Thursday 9th March

P2 Assembly, all P2 parents welcome

Monday 13th March

STEM week begins





P7 to Lord Provost Debate, 9.10am

Wednesday 15th March

P6 Edinburgh Trip, 8.30am

Thursday 16th March

P1, P2 and P3 Science Centre trip

Friday 17th March

P1b to Scotland Street Museum

Thursday 23rd March

Parent Council Meeting

Friday 24th March

STEM Showcase, 1.45pm all welcome

Friday 31st March

Spring Service led by P6, Busby Parish Church




School closes for Spring holiday, 2.30pm

Monday 17th April

Easter Monday

Tuesday 18th April

School reopens, 9.00am

Wednesday 19th April

P7 Transition Sports Day, WWHS

Wednesday 26th April

Parents Evening, 3.30-6.30pm

Thursday 27th April

Parents Evening, 3.30-6.30pm
Dates for your Diary – Nursery
Friday 10th February

In Service Day

Monday 13th February

Holiday

Tuesday 14th February

Holiday

Wednesday 15th February
Holiday

Wednesday 8th March

Play and Pick Up 11.20am and 3.20pm

Friday 24th March

STEM Showcase, 1.45pm all welcome

Wednesday 29th March

Daffodil Tea

Friday 31st March

Nursery closes for Spring Holiday, 2.30pm

Monday 17th April

Easter Monday

Tuesday 18th April

Nursery reopens, 8.50am

If you have any concerns, queries or compliments please do not hesitate in contacting me at the school.
Yours truly,
Sharon Hunter 
Head Teacher
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and Nursery Class Newsletter

February 2017
Dear Parent/Carer,
Although we are now in February, there is still a chill in the air.  All children should come to school wearing a waterproof jacket with a hood.  We are committed to outdoor learning at Busby and it is important pupils come to school dressed appropriately for the weather.

The feedback I have received from parents after our first Burns Supper has blown me away.  I am so glad that everyone enjoyed the evening and I hope we can make this an annual event.

I will be continuing to hold my Head Teacher drop-ins on Friday mornings, from 9am-10am, for the rest of this term.  If I am out of school for any reason, Mr. Weir will be available to meet with parents.
Nursery & Early Level News
Nursery Fund
Thank you to all families who contribute to our Nursery Fund.  Feedback tells us that most families have found the envelope provided for payment to be helpful.  Weekly payment of £3 is still acceptable; just speak to any member of staff.  This term the Nursery fund has enabled us to book Science workshops form Mini Professors.  We have explored ‘Space’ & ‘Gravity’ and are looking forward to learning about ‘Our Bodies’ & ‘Engineering’.

Play Academy

We are developing a new initiative with a focus on literacy.  Each week, children in Nursery and P1 will develop opportunities for play from a favourite story.  This is currently a pilot project which we have created to boost crucial literacy skills and engage pupils in deep, meaningful play.  We look forward to sharing the benefits with parents.

STEM Fortnight

Don’t miss your chance to get involved! Any Nursery parent or friend with knowledge or interest in Science, technology, Engineering or Maths would be most welcome to join us in the playroom to talk about jobs or share activities with the children.  Please speak to any member of staff for more information.

POPS
We all know that our ‘wee ones’ can be tricky at times.  If you are experiencing challenging behavior at home, please share it with us and consider the very successful POPS programme.  Details are displayed in the cloakroom or ask member of staff.
Daffodil Tea

We are looking forward to planning our fundraiser for Marie Curie – save the date: Wednesday 29th March! Details will follow after the February break.

Reminder – Please don’t bring in toys from home. Thank you.

School News
Parent Council News
A total of £1414 was raised at the Christmas Fayre.  The next meeting of the Parent Council is on Thursday 24th March at 6.30pm, Williamwood High School. All welcome. 
Reminders

If you have moved house recently, or changed your phone number or email address, please ensure you have informed the school office of the changes.

I must insist that cars should not park on the zigzags or the ‘Keep Clear’ signs outside the school.  This is to ensure the pupils’ safety as they are leaving or entering the school and to cut down on pollution getting into the playground.
Fundraising – Yorkhill Children’s Hospital
Gaby, Thomas and Lara organised a Christmas colouring competition and, combined with the collection from the Winter service, raised a total of £158 for the Royal Hospital for Sick Children at Yorkhill.  In addition, Katie, Olivia, Ailish, Jessica and Nuala (P3) raised £90 from their bake sale last month and Mrs McLean’s P4 class collected £30 from selling Christmas crafts.  The school will send a cheque to Yorkhill for a total of £278. Well done to all children involved and thank you to those who supported their charitable efforts.

STEM Fortnight
Plans are now well underway for our annual science fortnight which takes place from Monday 13th March. This year our theme is ‘Space’. Our Primary 6 pupils are travelling to Edinburgh for an overnight stay and will enjoy a morning at Dynamic Earth, a visit to the STEM exhibits at the National Museum of Scotland, a tour of the world famous Camera Obscura and a workshop at the Royal Observatory.  P1-P3 pupils will visit the Glasgow Science Centre and P4-P7 pupils will work with ‘Space Lab’.  A number of parents have already volunteered their time and there is still time to get involved if you, or any family members or friends, work in STEM careers.  All parents and carers are welcome to join us for the STEM showcase on Friday 24th March, 1.45-3.00pm.

Classical Concert

All pupils in Primary 4 and Primary 5 will attend the ‘Ten Pieces’ concert on Wednesday 1st March at the Royal Concert Hall in Glasgow.  The children will be introduced to classical music by the BBC Scottish Symphony Orchestra and includes music by Haydn, Beethoven and Stravinsky. 

P5 Visit to Williamwood High School

As promised, the Art & Design department at Williamwood High School hosted Miss Doris’ P5 class on Wednesday 1st February as a reward for their hard work during the Dragons’ Den project.  Pupils got to pitch their business ideas to an appreciative audience of senior students and were served a delicious lunch and enjoyed a party.  Our thanks to Mabel Halliday of WWHS for organising this.
French Family Fun Evening 
Continuing on with our work on family engagement, we are pleased to invite families to a French evening on Tuesday 28th February, 6.45pm-8.00pm.  Further information will be sent home after the February holiday.
Scottish Literature Achievement Assembly

Over 70 pupils received certificates at the assemblies on Friday 27th January.  What an achievement! The standard of artwork, singing and recitation was of a very high standard.  My thanks to all parents who helped the children to learn their lines and work on their projects at home.  Your support is much appreciated.

Visits to the Robert Burns Birthplace Museum
Every class enjoyed visiting the Robert Burns Birthplace Museum in January to participate in workshops focusing on various aspects of the bard’s life and tour the museum, cottage and wider site.  It has been four years since the school’s last visit to Burns and I am pleased we decided to revisit as the feedback from staff and pupils has been overwhelmingly positive.  You can find reports and photographs on the class blogs.

Burns Supper

My warmest thanks to all parents and friends of Busby who attended the Burns Supper on Wednesday 25th January.  I’m sure you will agree it was a very special event.  The pupils who performed at the Supper were superb; Highland Dancers, the choir, the actors, the pupils who made speeches, guitarists – all fabulous.  Thank you so much to the new friends of Bubsy who helped coach the dancers and actors, Beth Cameron and Sands Stirling.  The ceilidh portion of the evening was made all the more memorable by the St Ninian’s High School Ceilidh band, led by David Zochowski. I am very grateful to David and the Head Teacher of St Ninian’s, Mr Docherty, for allowing the band to play for us.

It wasn‘t only the performers who worked hard to ensure that all guests enjoyed the evening – the pupils and staff who performed ‘Front of House’ duties were extremely professional, courteous and efficient.  The food had been prepared in a joint effort between catering staff at Busby and Williamwood and a number of pupil chefs – they did a fantastic job.  

Several parents kindly offered their time to help with the performances at the Supper.  Mr. Eve worked with his guitar group and they played several songs after the meal.  Mrs. Catherine King taught a group sign language which they performed during ‘Tae a Moose’ and ‘Ye Banks and Braes’.  The signing added an extra depth to the performances and was quite beautiful alongside the singing.  Mr. Dougie Melvin acted as our piper and we were very grateful to him for doing so as we know what a busy time it is for pipers. A letter has been sent home about parental engagement/volunteering.  Please have a look at it and reply/volunteer when possible.
Thank you to Miss Lawson for coordinating the evening and acting as Master of Ceremonies. 

Selection of parent feedback

It was exceptionally enjoyable and a great night. The performances of the school choir and the recital of Tam O'Shanter were superb. 

Congratulations on pulling together one of the best Burns Suppers I've been to in a long while! It was absolutely superb to see so many of the kids really enjoying themselves singing, dancing, playing and speaking.[image: image1.emf]
